
Select Board Meeting 

Town Hall at Noon 

February 2, 2021 

 

Present:  Bruce Urie, Jim Jones and Michelle Warren 

Present via Zoom:  Susan Houston 

Jim  made a motion to approve the January 26, 2021 with one correction, seconded and approved.   

The Select Board reviewed and approved revised the ballot for the Town.  As soon as the School has 

their ballot ready, the Town Clerk’s office will be sending out the absentee ballots.  Susan will send out 

announcements on FPF and Michelle will copy them to the Town’s facebook page. 

Susan addressed the question a taxpayer had on equity. 

Meeting adjourned at 1 PM.  The next Meeting is Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at 7 PM at Craftsbury 

Town Hall.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Warren 

Select Board Clerk 


